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UNM Security Days
Public Service Career 
Showcase
Places to Study

If  you have questions, 
comments, or concerns 
pertaining to Anderson, please 
go to http://www.mgt.unm.
edu/feedback.asp.

NEWS
Congratulations 
to Anderson 

Graduates! 
The Anderson School of  

Management fall 2007 graduation 
ceremony is Saturday, December 15, 
2007 at 2  pm in Johnson Center on 
the Main Campus. Information will be 
mailed or you can access information 
by going to http://www.mgt.unm.edu/
students/commencement.asp. The 
University General Commencement 
Ceremony is Friday evening December 
14, 2007 at University Arena (The 
Pit) at 6 pm Questions, contact Mary 
Cromer at 
cromer@mgt.unm.edu.

UNM Security Days
October 10 - 11, 9 am - 3 pm (both 
days), Anderson Student Center.

Get free help securing your laptop
against the latest threats. Protect
yourself  against identity theft. Learn
about guarding your infrastructure’s
endpoints and about current trends in
management and computing
forensics.

For more information or for a 
schedule of  events, go to 
securityday.unm.edu.

•
•

•

Thinking about taking the GMAT?
Kaplan Test Prep and Admissions and 
UNM student group, Pre-Script, will 
be offering free practice tests October 
20 at UNM in Dane Smith Hall.  

At the event, students will be able to 
gauge their skills and get a feel for 
what to expect on the actual exam, as 
they will be tested under conditions 
that mimic the test day experience.  In 
addition to the free practice tests, local 
Kaplan experts will provide overviews 
of  each exam and their role in the 
admissions process.  Participants can 
also receive their scores, complete 
with a personalized analysis of  their 
performance, the following week.  

This event is open to the public but 
all test-takers must register prior to 
attending.  For more information or to 
register, call 1-800-KAP-TEST or visit
www.kaptest.com/practice. 

ADVISEMENT

MBA Students: Places to Study
In addition to 
the Anderson 
Student Center,  
on the fi rst fl oor 
of  GSM, you 
may also use the 
MBA lounge on 
the third fl oor, 
which is GSM 
room 320.  This 
space, when 

not in use, is available to you Monday-
Thursday to study and meet your 
groups.

MBA Students Planning on 
Graduating Next Spring 
The deadline to submit your graduation 
application is Monday, December 3 
(since December 1 is a Saturday).

ANDERSON CAREER 
SERVICES

Public Service Career Showcase 
Thursday, October 25, 9 am - 3 pm in 
the SUB Ballroom.  

Looking for a job in a federal, state or 
municipal government agency? Don’t 
miss this event! Recruiters from more 
than 50 organizations are looking 
to hire UNM grads for all types of  
positions in public service. Anderson 
students, this is a great opportunity to 
check out internships and careers in the 
public sector. Many of  the  government 
employment partners who participated 
in the Anderson and Accounting Career 
Fairs last month will be returning for 
this event. View details and participating 
agencies at http://www.career.unm.
edu/students/career_fairs.php.
 
NEW Mock interview + Video
Increase your interview confi dence! 
UNM Career Services offers rooms 
with video set up for students to do 
mock interviews. Meet with a career 
advisor to evaluate your speaking, body 
language and the general impression 
you leave with an interviewer. 
Contact Venkat Nagaswami, Career 
Development Facilitator for Anderson 
at venkatn@unm.edu.
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ANDERSON BIG SHOTS

UPCOMING EVENTS

Wednesday, October 10 &
Thursday, October 11  UNM Security Days, 9 am - 3 pm (both days), Anderson Student Center

Monday, October 15  Lockheed Information Session, 4:30 - 8:30 pm, UNM Career Services Center 

Monday, October 22  Gobs of  Jobs Job Fair, 11 am - 4 pm, Mariott Pyramid 5151 San Francisco 

Wednesday, October 24  AllNewMexicoJobs.com Job Fair, 11 am - 3 pm, MCM Elegante 2020 Menaul NE 

FAST INFO

Have a question?  Ask it at http://fastinfo.unm.edu and we’ll try our best to answer it here.

Question: How can I improve my academic standing?

Answer: UNM allows you to do grade replacement for up to 12 hours of  coursework by completing a simple form at 
the Records Offi ce. Retake the course in which you did poorly and when the grade posts at the end of  the semester, fi ll 
out the form at Records. Please note that grade replacement can only be done one time per class and it must be done 
before your degree is awarded. The original grade will still appear on your transcript, but with an “E” next to it, showing 
that it’s excluded from the GPA calculation.

The Anderson Bulletin is published on Mondays. 
Deadline for inclusion is Wednesday at noon; send 
complete information to news@mgt.unm.edu or 
submit online at http://www.mgt.unm.edu/bulletin/
submitContent.asp.

Explore UNM

On Saturday, October 6, UNM held its 
campus-wide open house, Explore UNM, in 
conjunction with President David Schmidly’s 
week of  inagural events.  Many high school 
seniors interested in pursuing business degrees 
visited Anderson during the event.

Explore UNM 2007
Submitted by Erin Gardner
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